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Supporting the DD Workforce 
 

Please support and vote in favor of increasing funding to raise wages for direct care workers in 
the field of developmental disabilities. These people work hard for little compensation. There is 
currently a severe shortage of these dedicated folks, and this is putting our most vulnerable 
citizens in a dire situation. 


